
 
  

 

TIMELY WARNING BULLETIN 
Date:   October 27, 2021 

FIU Police is currently investigating a threat of a shooting at BBC that was left in the 
form of a note at the Hubert Library today. FIU Police is working to verify the validity 
and intent of the note. We are making you aware so that you take any action you 
feel is appropriate for your immediate areas. As of this time, FIU Police is increasing 
visibility as a precaution. We are not recommending any specific actions other than 
to please be vigilant and report anything suspicious to FIU Police at 305-348-5911 
for emergencies or 305-348-2626 for non-emergencies. 

 

 

In compliance with federal Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics 
Act of 1998, we are issuing this “Timely Warning Notice” to report an incident that may pose a serious or 

continuing threat to the campus community. 
  

Florida International University Police Department 
885 Southwest 109th Avenue, PG5 Marketplace 

(305) 348-2626 | Emergency: (305) 348-5911 
 

  
 


